Town of Shelby Planning Board Minutes

June 5, 2018 Kirk Myhill, Chairperson
Brad Pask
Larry Hill
Jerry Velesko
Dan Wolfe

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Kirk Myhill. Minutes from the May 1, 2018

planning board meeting were read. Larry Hill moved to accept the minutes, seconded by Jerry Velesko,
motion passed.

Old Business:

Junkyard proposed regulations are in the town attorney’s hands for review.

Commercial Solar Regulations were brought up for discussion. Proposed commercial solar regulations
are in the town attorney’s hands for review.

Mobile Food Truck/Trailers used as concession stands proposed regulation are in the town attorney’s
hands for review.

New Business:
No meeting in Iuly unless something comes up, then Kirk will reschedule at a later date.

Board members that attended training offered Thursday, May 31, 2018 at the Hoag Library in Albion -
turned their certificates of completion in to Kirk Myhill.

Larry Hill moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Jerry Velesko, motion passed.
Next meeting scheduled for July 3, 2018 is cancelled unless it is rescheduled by Kirk Myhill.

Respectfully submitted,

Brad Pask
Secretary




